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Nebo Sidewalk LPA Agreement 

 

As mentioned last month, we have entered into contract with BF&S to design the sidewalks 

along Nebo Rd.  This document is the approved contract by INDOT for use between the Local 

Public Agency (LPA) in this case Town of Yorktown and the consultant in this case BF&S.   

 

The agreement and contractual price was established after laying out the sidewalk location on the 

west side of the road and taking into account storm water utilities and the bridge widths.  The 

contract amount is for $138,980 and is reimbursable at the 80/20 split due to the use of federal 

dollars through the Metropolitan Planning District (MPO).  Timing for the project should fall in 

the following time frames:   

 

Design begins 2017  

Construction 2020 

 

Please remember that all dates used here are on the Federal Budget Year Calendar so when I say 

2018 that really means July of 2016 to June of 2017. 

 

We need to approve this document, sign and return to INDOT so that INDOT can release the 

dollars to begin design and obligate the funding source by June.   
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